
 
 
 

NOAH PERCH-AHERN  
to speak at  
Braving the New Industrial Storm 
Water Regulations  
Please Join Us! 

 

Estimates indicate that 70,000 to 100,000 additional industrial facilities in California 
will be required to comply with the new Industrial General Permit (IGP) regulations by 
July 2015.  These facilities will be required to make their compliance documentation 
publicly available on the internet.  If you are one of these facilities, the time to begin 
planning for July 2015 is NOW. 
  
Join us to learn: 

• 2015 Storm Water Regulations and the IGP 
• If your operations/facilities require an IGP by taking E2 ManageTech's 

screening assessment 
• Risk Management and Compliance strategies to minimize impacts from the IGP 
• Perspectives from Regulators, Attorneys, Public Activists, and Environmental 

Consultants  
  

Date Thursday, October 30, 2014 

Time 11:00am - 2:00pm PST 

Location Long Beach Marriott 
4700 Airport Plaza Drive 
Long Beach, CA 90815 

 

Prominent Speakers and Moderator include: 
Garret Williams, CPSWQ, QSD/P - E2 ManageTech  
Noah Perch-Ahearn, Attorney, Glaser Weil's Environmental and Energy Practice 
Ejigu Solomon, LA Regional Water Quality Control Board, Region 4 Program Manager 
LA WaterKeeper Representation - To be announced 

Facilitated by E2 ManageTech  Complimentary lunch will be provided.  Seating is 
limited.  Register early.  Free parking at the hotel. 
  
Please RSVP to Anne Heinrich at anne.heinrich@E2MT.com to reserve your seat or call 281-
491-8840.Ae  
 Heinrich 
281-4918840 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001J7QalBT9xEnkN3uz57C1wIG-9OQqofLLwZU_n-oBkrloZVt-Mmn3zZfLs7iG7eqel3L6uNHts19wHvoe4hPsl3QNSudZyfBPbEN57Zv6mxk=
mailto:anne.heinrich@E2MT.com

